PIEDMONT CORVETTE CLUB OF VRGINIA
	Monthly Business Meeting
July 21, 2020
Welcome and call to order:
· The meeting was called to order by President Paul Jolley at 6:40 pm at ElAgave in Warrenton.
· The pledge of allegiance was recited.
· There were 15 members and  one guest in attendance.
Introduction of new members and guests:
· Bobby and Molly Brooks were introduced as new members.
· Gayle Henderson was a guest at this meeting.
Minutes from the previous meeting were sent to members via email.  Ron LeDrew motioned to accept minutes as written, Bill Sterling made a second to this motion.  Minutes accepted.
Introduction of Officers was made.  Paul Jolley, President; Dan Kohler, Vice President; Carol Kohler, Treasurer and Clay Voigt, Director.  Secretary Charlotte Flohr was not in attendance.
Treasurer’s Report:
Current balance $1976.21. No transactions since last meeting.
Rob Talbot motioned to accept this report, Ron LeDrew made a second to the motion.  Treasurer’s Report approved.
The Sunshine Lady reported the July and August celebrations.
There were no reports from the Secretary or Webmaster.
The Directors Report:
· Corvettes at Carlisle dropped restrictions and will be held from 8/27 thru 8/30/2020.
· The Japanese man who designed the Datsun 240Z recently died at age 86.
· Corvettes dominated at Sebring.
· Road & Track reported that 1004 Electric Mustang has 7 motors.
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· The trunk on the C8 opens accidently, has not happened over 30 MPH, and is a fault of the key fob.
Vice President’s Report:
· Christmas Party – should we go ahead with plans for this event.  Contract Vint Hill to ascertain if they will still be hosting party, or cancel and reserve for next year.  He will get in touch with Tom Vollrath and have him check on Vint Hill’s position.
President’s Report:
· The police confiscated a C8 and will use as a DARE car.
Unfinished Business:
· Work on by-laws when we have a larger group at meeting.
New Business:
· ODCC will hold their car show in Manassas on 8/8/2020.
· Sunday dinners.  Start soon.  Pick places with outside dining and could be a short cruise for the Club.  Suggestion was Griffin’s Tavern in Flint Hill.
Open Discussion:
· Kris spoke about NoVA CC’s upcoming ice cream cruise.  He will get info to PCC about this event.
Next meeting scheduled for 8/18/2020 at ElAgave.
Carol made a motion to adjourn meeting, Dan made a second to this motion.  Meeting adjourned 7:10.
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